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Comments: Please do NOT allow fixed climbing anchors to be installed in our wilderness areas! Wilderness is

just that: wild places, and metal defacing rock faces is NOT part of the founders' concept of wilderness. There are

plenty of other places for climbers to enjoy rock-climbing. Let's keep some areas truly wilderness, so that our

children's children can experience the marvel of that!

Thank you for your consideration,

Mary Ann Huckabay


